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Lakeview Elementary School Families 

July always seems to go by too fast but, in education, I find September 

goes even faster.  We hit the ground running and have all come a long 

way since the start of the year.  Classroom communities are forming well 

and students are settled into the routine of school.  This is a powerful 

time for learning.   

 

We had a few key school events this month  

including our focus on Truth and Reconciliation 

this week.  Your children have been engaged in 

many meaningful activities.   

 

 

 

 

 

In our assembly I  

encouraged students to  

focus on reconciling with 

those around them because a 

healthy community is built 

one relationship at a time.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had our Terry Fox assembly and run on 

Sept 20.  I may have told the kids I am 60 

years old so they couldn’t let me pass them 

on the run.  It seemed the motivation 

worked!  They also thought I wasn’t doing 

that bad considering my age…. 

 

There is a joyful atmosphere in this place and it energizes us every day.  

The grade 7s received their grad hoodies so they are excited about that.  

Volleyball practices for girls began this week (Tuesdays at lunch and 

Wednesdays after school) and boys are beginning next week (Wednesday 

and Friday lunches). 

 

Upcoming next week 

FREE FAMILY BBQ - Wednesday October 2nd 5-6:30 

Come connect with Lakeview staff and other Lakeview families! 

 

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  Please don’t hesitate.    


